
 

 

 

 

 

Parents/Carers  
          June 2024 
      

 
INDUCTION WEEK: MONDAY  1st JULY – THURSDAY 4TH JULY 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Congratulations on your child being offered a conditional place at our ‘Outstanding’ Sixth 
Form for September 2024.  
 
We would like to invite your son/daughter to join us for this year’s Year 12 Induction 
Programme” which will take place from Monday 1st July 2024 to Thursday 4th July 2024 at 
the NCATI site (for which directions and public transport information are attached to this 
letter). 
 
This event is designed to enable our future Year 12 students to meet each another, take 
part in subject taster sessions, have fun and give them an opportunity to ask questions 
before September. 
 
Please see the attached programme for more specific details about the schedule for each 
day  
 
Also, we have some very important documents that need to be completed as soon as 
possible. Please find enclosed: 
 
1. Consent form attached to the “Bowling Trip” letter  
2. Bursary application form  
 
IMPORTANT: We require the above documents to be completed in full and returned 
to us on the first day of the induction week: Monday 1st July 2024. Please note that 
the bursary application requests financial information for the household 
 
For more information, please do not hesitate to contact us from the details above.   
 

We look forward to your child joining us for ‘Induction Week’. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr D Preston      
 Mrs H Kaur 
Assistant Head Teacher Sixth Form     Head of Year 12 and Year 13 
 


